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• Free Estimates
•Authorized Direct Repair for Major Insurance Companies

•Certifi ed Technicians
Ask about our Truck & Truck Accessories!

Since 1987
Rte. 512, 5 Points Intersection
Mt. Bethel.........................................610-588-4633

WWW.GINDERGREENHOUSE.COM          LIKE US ON FACEBOOK

558 Lake Minsi Drive 
Bangor, PA 18013

610-588-0222

Check Out Our Facebook Page & Website For Specials

 NEW HOURS: 
THURSDAY – SATURDAY 9-5, SUNDAY 9-3.   

CLOSED:  MONDAY-TUESDAY-WEDNESDAY!

Stop In Today For:
Flowers & Veggie Plants

    Fruit Trees • Berry Bushes 
Take & Bake Frozen Pies!

Local Honey & Jams
Wind Chimes • Flags
Home Decor & More

(L-R) William Herrlinger, grandson; Angela Herrlinger, daughter; Al Zito, nephew; Kathy James, niece; and Bill James, nephew.

Honoring a Local Korean War Veteran
By State Rep. Joe Emrick

BANGOR - Our office was pleased to take part in this week’s ceremony to present a local veteran 
with the Korean War Ambassador for Peace Medal. Bill Phillips, 88, served as a radio operator on 
B-29 aircraft with the Strategic Air Command from 1951-55.

Mr. Phillips has deep roots in the Slate Belt. He was born in Bangor, graduated from Bangor High 
School and was a volunteer firefighter with the Columbia Fire Company in Roseto.

Marta Gabriel, U.S. Sen. Pat Toomey’s Lehigh Valley regional manager, made the presentation, 
along with Bob Kilbanks from my district office staff, who attended on my behalf because I was in Har-
risburg for this week’s House session. Family members also joined in the celebration. We sincerely 
thank Mr. Phillips for his service!

Sneak Peak At Lehigh Valley Hospital–Hecktown Oaks
By Senator Scavello

HECKTOWN - Last Friday afternoon, I joined PA State Rep. Ann Flood and representatives from 
Senator Toomey, State Senator Boscola, and Congresswoman Wild’s offices to get a sneak peak at 
the newest hospital in the 40th district, Lehigh Valley Health Network LVH – Hecktown Oaks. I was 
extremely impressed by the state-of-the-art facility located off of Hecktown Road in Lower Nazareth. 
You may have seen their new sign along Route 33.

This new 201,000 square-foot facility will be opening next month. The site includes a new hospital 
– including a 24/7 ER, and surgical center, cancer institute and medical office building. You can find out 
more information here https://www.lvhn.org/locations.


